
NAMI REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

Nov. 10, 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:15 p.m. 
by Vice-President Mary Wright. 

 

Those in attendance were: Mary Wright, Dan 
Rondello, Audrey Kissinger, Sue Janik, Bob 
Mangles, Jim Skubal, and Jeanne Pederson. 

 

Rondello read the minutes. Pederson made a 
motion to approve. Skubal seconded the 
motion, and the minutes were approved. 

 

Mangles gave the treasury report. We have 
$10,927.79 in savings. $480 in the Drop-In 
Center Fund, and $344.63 in checking. 

 

Pederson reported on The Gala. This will be 
at Holiday Acres, on January 30th. There will 



be a Dinner, a silent auction, and a live 
auction. Pederson mentioned that a band is 
willing to play for free. Pederson made a 
motion that she would thank them for their 
offer and keep them in mind for a future 
date. Skubal seconded the motion, and the 
motion was passed. 

 

Pederson mentioned looking into Lily’s House. 
And it was discussed that we need to look 
into other options besides Dorr Avenue. 

 

On Sat. Dec. 12th, we will have a Xmas Party 
from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. as stated by Skubal. We 
will spend about $200 on prizes. The board 
will provide food. 

 

There is a need to train more people for 
peer-to-peer. 

 



In November our speaker will be Joyce 
Ducote. Suicide will be the topic. 

 

We need to think of fundraising ideas for the 
Drop-in center. 

 

We discussed having activities for our 
monthly NAMI meetings. 

 

Wright made a motion to adjourn. The motion 
was seconded by Mangles and approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

 

  

 

 


